COMMUNICATION – C33 COUNCIL – MAY 18, 2021 Committee of the Whole (Working Session) Report No. 25, Item 2

From: HP

Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 7:33 PM

To: Council@vaughan.ca **Cc:** Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] ward boundaries, regional councilors, local representation

Dear Vaughan Council,

Based on viewing the May 4th morning meeting re: Ward boundaries I sense there will no boundary changes in the foreseeable future perhaps not until 2030.

If there is no genuine will to adjust the boundaries, then please stop wasting taxpayer dollars on needless consultations for boundary review every four years if the marching orders do not allow increasing beyond five wards.

There is no reason that Vaughan today should not have seven or eight wards since Markham a similar sized municipality in terms of area and population has eight wards.

Thank you,

